
Monitoring your Total Credits

Each staff grouping in Ken-Ton is eligible to earn a career stipend as long as annual
credit accrual requirements are fulfilled. Career stipends are added to the final paycheck
in June along with a deduction of a District Registration fee.  The KSDC Fee Schedule
illustrates payment information.

All staff should periodically check on credits to ensure accuracy of information. Click on
My Info and then on My Portfolio to view your credits.

Make sure you view credits for 2022-23 as this section pertains to your information for
this school year.

● Keep in mind that credits do NOT carry over from one year to another.
● Credits for 2022/23 must be dated between July 2022 and May 2023.
● Be Well workshops will continue to be offered however, there will not be an

additional career stipend for the 2022/23 school year.

Contact our office if you have questions about your hours.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1327gEEwJDdIXKmo9ms9rBRiY25Jvz3YC/view?usp=sharinguQdKme/view?usp=sharing

